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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 

UPDATE 3: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE 
ANNOUNCED  
 
July 7, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Please note that the Canadian West Coast labor negotiations are likely to remain paused pending 

intervention from Canadian federal mediators. It has been reported that marine terminal closures at 

the ports of Vancouver, and Prince Rupert, have impacted freight rail operations and caused 

significant vessel delays. 

For more information, please go to:  

 Freightwaves.com: Canada’s dockworkers strike impacts freight rail operations 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 
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